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Explanations 

Based on a resolution notified today, Chinese Ministry of Trade has determined the anti-dumping duties to be imposed on Japanese, South Korean and Turkish acrylic fibre 

manufacturers as a result of the anti-dumping investigation conducted on acrylic fibre. Our company will be subject to a duty of 8.2% for 5 years.  

The relevant resolution has been reported as exception in some media organizations due to a translation error and it does not reflect the truth. 

Share of sales to China within total sales has been around 4% during the period between 2014 and 2016 and we remain convinced that the relevant practice shall not have a 

significant impact on the sales and profitability of our company. 

Kindly informed to the public opinion. 

               

Sincerely yours, 

We confirm that the explanation provided above conforms to the principles available in the existing Communiqué on Special Conditions issued by the Capital Market Board, it reflects all the 

information we retain about the matter/matters completely, the information is compatible with the corporate books, entries and documents, we make every possible effort to obtain 

relevant information completely and accurately and we remain responsible for the explanations we provide.  


